
 

 

 

The Town of Belmont will hold a  
public ascertainment hearing on 

@ Belmont Town Hall in the 
Board of Selectmen Meeting Room 
on 455 Concord Ave 

BMC urges the public to attend to provide 
input on the future of cable related needs and 
interests in Belmont. 

Your input is important in helping the Board 
of Selectmen to secure a franchise renewal 
with Verizon that will best serve the entire 
community as well as providing vital support 
for the Belmont Media Center. 

For more info, please see Jeff Hansell or 
Patty Mihelich. Or email jeff@belmontmedia.org 


